
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Bridge Channel South Side – 

Continuation of Fendering Works 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that essential fender refurbishment works will re-

commence in Lowestoft Outer Harbour, on the South side of the Bascule Bridge Approach 

Channel. This Phase of works will involve fitting of new fender sections.  

Works are scheduled to commence on Wed 4th June at 11:00hrs, continuing until Friday 6th 

June at 18:00hrs. Area as indicated below. 

 

Works will be undertaken from workboat ‘Talisker’. The vessel will monitor VHF Ch14 

throughout. Small vessels will be permitted to pass the works area, but are requested to 

keep speed to minimum for safe navigation to prevent vessel wash. Talisker will move from 

the bridge channel to accommodate large commercial vessel transits. 

This notice replaces NTM No.20 – 2025 which is hereby cancelled. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

3rd June 2025 
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